CINA awards Nick Gray scholarships

The Cook Inlet Native Association has awarded \$20,000 in grants from the Nick Grav Memorial Scholarship program funded by bingo receipts. The scholarships are a memorial for Nick Gray, one of the founders of the association.

The receipients are students from many different regions in Alaska, including Cook Inlet Region, Inc., Calista, Doyon Limited, Sealaska, bering Straits, Chugach Natives, and AHTNA. The grants range from \$250 to \$1,000 and are intended to supplement other scholarships or student loans.

The student's career choices reflect a variety of interests, accounting, business administration, aero space engineering, computer science, human services and include a graduate student at Harvard University and a senior enrolled in pre-law.

The grants for the 1984 Spring semester went to Dorothy Anagick, Phillip Charlie, Katrina Dolchok, Maribeth Forrest, Ruth E. Friemering, Edward P. Gagnon, Daniel Golden, Mark Haldane, Diane Johnson, Samuel Kalkins, Shirley Kendall, Michelle Kohinka, Susan La-Belle, Diane Likens;

Kimberly Masters, Christina Mayac, Matthew Mayac, Valerie Mills, Robert Moore, Sophie Nothstine, Mary Jane Petersen, Blanche Purdy, Leslie E. Rinehard, Rose Ann Roehl, Mary Sallee, Peggy Simeonoff, Kathleen Simmons, William Tannenbaum, William Templeton, Paul Tony, Barbara Walicki, Mary Walicki, Richard Walicki, Anna Williams, Blaine Zeller, Mona Haldane, Tracy Wesson, Markon Bijak.

In addition to the \$40,000

garet Friemering and Irma Ea- a year donated toward scholarships, many of the cultural and charitable activities offered by

the Cook Inlet Alaska Native Community Center are funded by the bingo operations.